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Hunger is Scary
Student Group Competition
Sponsored by Alpha Delta Phi – NEZ Chapter
Northeastern University

What is the Hunger is Scary Student Group Competition?
	Hunger is Scary is a charitable organization with the goal of supporting local food shelters by providing a platform for collecting donations at the beginning of the holiday season. The goal is to give teenagers and young adults the ability to organize their community to collect food donations on or near Halloween. The Student Group competition brings this platform to Universities to create friendly competition between various student groups on campuses. Student Groups compete to collect the most items per-member by the collection date.

How does the Competition work?
1) A delegate or leader of a group signs up by filling out the form on the Hunger is Scary website: https://www.hungerisscary.com/events
2) The delegate then organizes the collection of items within their group by either collecting the items over the period before the collection date or having the group members individually drop off the items during the collection period on the collection date. The group can select a specific food pantry they’d like to support, but if not, the donations will go to the Grater Boston Food Bank.
3) As the date approaches, reminders will be sent out to group delegates about the time, date and location of the collection period. 
4) As items are collected, the group delegate or a group member should begin filling out an Item List that has information on the type and number of items that were collected by the group.
5) On Friday, October 28th, the group delegate or various group members should bring all the items collected to the Collection Site(Curry Indoor Tables, outside of On-the-Go) between 3:00pm and 6:30pm. With their food donations, the group should also submit an Item List containing all the items that have been donated.
6) [bookmark: _GoBack]After the collection period is over, the Item Lists will be checked and items will be counted for accuracy. 
7) The winners will be announced as soon as the item counts are finished and the donations will immediately be brought to the respective food pantries or donation centers. 


What are the prizes?
	The groups will be divided into a Small, Medium, or Large category to make sure the competition is fair. Each category will have one winner who is recognized by Hunger is Scary and Alpha Delta Phi as the 2016 winner. The winners will receive recognition on the Hunger is Scary website and social media channels as well as a certificate and plaque.

For more information, please visit our website at https://www.hungerisscary.com or email me at nick@hungerisscary.com 
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